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New Red Zircon / Ste Marie 2017 Report 
Red Zircon from Astor Valley 
I've posted excellent new red zircon specimens in this Pakistan Red Zircon Update (click 

here). These are from a new find at Astor Valley, Gilgit-Baltistan, Pakistan. Ranging in 

colour from wine red to a deep intense red, they are truly beautiful zircon crystals. 

 

Sainte-Marie-aux-Mines 2017 Report  

I've also added a new post in the blog, my Sainte-Marie-aux-Mines 2017 Report (click 

here). Among other things, the post gives a glimpse into some new specimens that will be 

coming soon on the website. 

 

Canadian and US Dollar 
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The currency disparity remains significant in favour of the U.S. dollar these days. My usual 

reminder - prices on the website are in Canadian dollars (if you are thinking in - or used to 

browsing online minerals in - US dollar terms). 
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